
QUESTION TAKEN ON NOTICE 

BUDGET ESTIMATES HEARING: 29 MAY 2008 

IMMIGRATION AND CITIZENSHIP PORTFOLIO 

(78) Output 2.4:  Promoting the Benefits of a United and Diverse Society 

Senator Barnett (L&CA 50) asked: 
Have you identified any further entities to receive a Living in Harmony funding grant 
in the coming months or in the next 12 months? 

Answer: 

No.  The annual funding round was advertised on 26 April 2008 and applications 
closed on 23 May 2008.   
 
More than 900 applications for funding were received this year and they are currently 
being assessed.  Successful applications will be announced later in the year.     
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